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Lou Mansolillo

From: Elisha Liberty <elishardh@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 12:46 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: H-7295

I just wanted to thank you and show my support for The Rhode Island Clean Air Preservation Act.   
It is very disturbing what is happening. How can i help bring awareness to this problem. How can the 
public be reached in a way that makes them understand and care that we are literally being 
poisoned.  
Elisha Hartmann 
Foster RI  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


